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Resolution Recommending a Planning Commission Representative to the Environmental
Commission
At its January 23, 2014 meeting, the City Planning Commission unanimously adopted the following
resolution:

The City Planning Commission recommends to City Council that Kirk Westphal be reappointed
as the Planning Commission representative to the Environmental Commission.

The vote was 6 Yeas; 0 Neas; and 1 Absention.
Prepared by Wendy Rampson, Planning Manager
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